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Eratum    

Following the publication of the Special Report article by Dorothee Arenz, Barbara Hero, Barbara F Eichhorst, 
Martin Langer, Lars Pester, Julia von Tresckow, Jörg J Vehreschild, Maria JGT Vehreschild & Oliver A Cornely entitled 
‘Estimating site costs prior to conducting clinical trials’, in the March 2014 issue of Clinical Investigation (Clin. Invest. 
4[3], 227–234 [2014]), it has been brought to our attention that the publication details were incorrectly printed as: 
 
Clin. Invest. (2014) 4(2), 227–234 

This should have read:

Clin. Invest. (2014) 4(3), 227–234

The authors and editors of Clinical Investigation would like to sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this 
may have caused our readers.


